
Welcome to Rogers College High School & Grade 8 
Distance Learning Schedule to begin school year 2020-21 

 

We are excited to start a once-in-a-lifetime school year with you! 
Main phone number to Rogers 918-833-9000 

Registration dates to pick up Chrome Books, textbooks, and more, will be published 
At Tulsa Will Rogers on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram 

 

Proud to be a Roper! 

 

 

Blue boxes indicate times when students should be online, participating in whole class activities with their teachers. White boxes indicate 
time when students should be working independently unless their teacher schedules time for them to receive additional instruction, supports, 
or to work with a small group of peers. Independent work may include homework, studying, reading, writing, watching recorded lessons, or 
other assigned activities.  
 

Things to know: 
*Students will get a login to the platform 
Canvas. That is how they will find each days’ 
Zoom links and/or teacher schedule of 
activities. 
*Students will be able to communicate with 
each teacher through Canvas, Zoom, email, 
and other means. 
*Each student in grades 9-12 will have a 
teacher “Champion” who will communicate  
regularly with the students’ families. 
*All 8th graders will have an Advisor to help 
monitor work, needs, and progress. 
*Remember, when on Zoom – dress, speak, 
and write appropriately. Show your real name. 
Show your video picture. 
*Questions? Email our counselors: 
Grade 8 & 9 Mr. Hildreth 
   hildrda@tulsaschools.org 
Grades 10 & 11 Mr. Perry 
   perryed@tulsaschools.org 
Grade 12 Ms. Walker 
   walkeer@tulsaschools.org 
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